
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        DECEMBER 10, 2013 
 

BRITE WORX CAR WASH COMING TO FLORISSANT 
A FIRST OF ITS KIND IN THE STATE OF MISSOURI! 

 

 
 
 
The Florissant City Council approved a new state of the art car wash at the December 9, 2013 Council 
Meeting.  Brite Worx Car Wash will be located on Lindbergh Blvd. on the former Commerce Bank 
site. The location is near the Sears store located at Lindbergh and Charbonier. 
 
Mayor Schneider is pleased that this will be the first protype in the State of Missouri.  
 
The company has chosen Florissant to launch this exciting new concept.  It is constructed of glass and 
plexiglass and offers a full range of services. 
 
The City of Florissant is proud to be the first location of this $4,000,000 project.  
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